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    Message from the president of APSSM
On behalf of the Asian Pacific Society of Sexual Medicine (APSSM), I would like to express my appreciation for Professor Tom F Lue, professor Ying Lu Guo and professor Zhong Cheng Xin for the devotion of this regular Andrology meeting in mainland China. Although the modern technology and definitely effective therapy is just developed, there has a long history in the Asian countries to face the “men’s problem”- including the sexual and reproductive medicine. Numerous herbs, alternative measures of “men health promotion” appeared in the legend or literature of Asian tradition medicine. Today, the Asia Pacific Society of Sexual Medicine (APSSM) has been established for more than 15 years, and the sexual medicine, as well as the Androlgy, became a well-accepted, comprehensive medical field in this area. It is our responsibility to promote and improve the men’s health in this region.

Asia is the biggest continent in the world and China is the biggest country in Asia. In the future, we should deal with more and more problems of men’s health in China and Asia.Tt is so great to have this “The 3rd Greatwall International Andrology Forum,GIAF2008”in China, especially this year, the meeting is held in the most beautiful city of Guilin, China.

I sincerely hope the conference will succeed in making us all more knowledgeable about the update information’s of Andrology. All of the delegates enjoy the many attractions during their stays in GIAF2008 Guilin, China.

Han-sun Chiang MD

President of APSSM

